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5th December 2023 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Christmas Concert  
 
We have the pleasure of inviting you to this year’s Arden Christmas Concert on Monday 18th 
December 2023, at 7:00pm in the School Hall. 
 
The evening will include: B.A.T.S. Choir, Chamber Choir, Lower School Wind Band, Lower School 
Choir, Chamber Orchestra, Senior Rock Band, Senior Wind Band, the Ardenaires and soloists. 
 
For those who have not attended one of our concerts before, they really are most enjoyable 
evenings and a lovely start to Christmas; everyone is welcome even if you do not have a child 
performing at the concerts, so please bring your friends and family. 
 
Tickets are available buy via ParentPay – for each concert please note that there are 
separate items available to pay for – Adult tickets @ £4.00 and Child/Concessions @ £2.50 
for each evening 
 

• Ticket sales for the Concerts, via ParentPay, will close at 3:30pm on the day of the 
concerts; after this time, tickets may be available to buy on the door.  

 

• If you require to pay via PayPoint, please contact the Finance Team for a barcode 
letter.   

 

• Tickets purchased via ParentPay/PayPoint – no tickets will be issued; please 
register on arrival where we will have details of tickets purchased. 

 
It is extremely helpful if you could purchase your tickets in advance as it allows us to prepare the 
School Hall before the concert by setting out the required amount of seating. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr R Seago 
Head of Music 
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